
October 26, 2022 
 

I-195 Redevelopment District 

ADDENDUM NO. 001 

Request for Proposals for the Development of Parcels 14 and 15 
 
The I-195 Redevelopment District is soliciting a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 
development of Parcels 14 and 15. 

 
Prospective Respondents and all concerned are hereby notified that the following changes 
in the Request for Proposals documents for the above-listed RFP. These changes shall be 
incorporated in and shall become an integral part of the RFP documents. 

 
1.  The due date for proposal responses is now Friday, January 27 at 3:00 P.M. 

 
 
 

***End of Addendum *** 


